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Fri Dec 3 — Last day for Lakeview’s virtual Scholastic Book Fair 

Wed Dec 15 — Winter Wonderland Celebration (Lakeview students only) 

Fri Dec 17 — Last day of school before Christmas break 

Mon Dec 20 — Mon Jan 3 — Christmas Break. No School for students 
Tue Jan 4 — Classes resume after Christmas Break 

           

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

 

• Angel Tree information 

• The LOOP 

• Christmas Supports 

• Winter Wonderland Celebration 
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Season's Greetings Lakeview families.  The school 
council has been hard at work planning a fun 
Winter Wonderland Celebration for the students. 
We hope they enjoy the activities we have 
planned. We could use some parent volunteers to 
help on Dec 15. If you are able to help, please 
contact me at candicebeattie@hotmail.com or 
Laura Smith in the office.  
 

This time of year is full of excitement and joy and 
hopefully snow to play in. We wish everyone a 
wonderful December and safe and fun holiday 
break.  
 

-Candice Beattie, School Council Chair 

2022-2023  

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2022/2023 

school year will be in the spring of 2022. The 

registration date is yet to be announced. Your 

child must be 5 years old on or before December 

31, 2022 to be eligible to register.  

We will send an email and put the date on our 

website once the date is set.  Please watch your 

email in the new year. 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

Oki! Our report cards were recently made available to families, and 
I hope everyone has had an opportunity to spend time celebrating 
their child’s progress.  I am so proud of our school community and 
the learning that takes place each day.  
 
We are looking forward to a busy few weeks before the holiday 
break.  Our student leadership group is planning a 
variety of activities to celebrate the different cultures represented 
at Lakeview and our hard-working school council has planned a 
wonderful winter celebration.   
 
This is also the season of giving and we’re grateful for all the 
organizations that work hard to make the holidays better for 
everyone in our community.  Even though our school is not a drop 
off location this year, donations of unwrapped gifts for the Angel 
Tree are accepted at many locations across the city for those 
families interested in helping our community in this way.   
 
I would like to wish everyone a joyful holiday season filled with 
wonderful memories.  If you’re planning on travelling, please 
review Canada’s requirements for fully vaccinated travellers and 
unvaccinated children less than 12 years of age linked HERE 
 
All the best,  
Connie Adserballe, Principal   

Our Virtual Book Fair is here and runs until 

December 3rd.  Click HERE to access the 

fair.  Remember there are no shipping fees.  

All orders are sent directly to the school at 

the end of the fair.  Orders will then be 

sent home with your child. 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter
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https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/publications/diseases-conditions/fully-vaccinated-travellers-without-covid-19-symptoms-returning-canada.html
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5169437

